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15th Judicial District Court judge finalists selected 
Governor to appoint new district court judge 

 

 The Fifteenth Judicial District Nominating Commission has nominated three candidates 

for a district court judgeship created by the retirement of the Honorable Stanley Brinkley 

effective Dec. 10, 2022. Nominees Jeffrey M. Cure of Burlington, Jennifer M. Esch of 

Springfield, and Tarryn L. Johnson of La Junta were selected by the commission on July 27, 

2022. 

 Under the Colorado Constitution, the governor has 15 days from July 28, 2022, within 

which to appoint one of the nominees as district court judge for the Fifteenth Judicial District 

(Baca, Cheyenne, Kiowa and Prowers counties). 

 Comments regarding any of the nominees may be sent via e-mail to the governor at 

gov_judicialappointments@state.co.us 

 

 

Editor’s Note: Contact information for the three nominees  

 

• Jeffrey M. Cure, 162 Mike Lounge Drive, Burlington, CO 80807, 719-346-7080 

• Jennifer M. Esch, 110 East Oak, Lamar, CO 81052, 719-336-7446 

• Tarryn L. Johnson, 402 Santa Fe Avenue, Ste. 105, La Junta, CO 81050, 719-384-5448 

ext. 1272 

 

 
This information is provided as an e-mail service of the Colorado State Judicial Department, Office of State Court Administrator, 1300 

Broadway, Suite 1200, Denver, CO 80203. To discontinue this service or update your e-mail address, please respond to this message with your 

name, contact information and any comments. 

news 
Colorado Judicial Department 

Brian D. Boatright, Chief Justice 

Steven Vasconcellos, State Court Administrator 

 

mailto:robert.mccallum@judicial.state.co.us
mailto:jon.sarche@judicial.state.co.us
mailto:gov_judicialappointments@state.co.us

